DOLTON PARISH COUNCIL

LISTEN TO TDC'S NEW WASTE AND RECYCLING PROPOSALS AT AN

OPEN

MEETING

MONDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 6.30PM DOLTON VILLAGE HALL

Proposals include:-

- Weekly recycling collection in boxes and bags with an enhancement to include additional mixed plastic materials.
- Weekly food waste collection on recycling vehicles.
- Fortnightly charged for garden waste collection offered to 100% of the district, with a charge of £35 per annum.
- Fortnightly non-recycled waste collection in black bags.
- A project to investigate depot options.

Presentations by:-

Richard Haste – TDC Waste and Recycling Manger James Morrish – TDC Deputy Leader